
HOLY ROSARY CHURCH	 CLEVELAND, OHIO

PDF ME PLEASE. Thanks.

Monday, May 9, 2016
	 5:30 p.m.	 Teri McGee (Autumn Petti)
Tuesday, May 10, 2016 – St. Anthony Novena continues
NOTE SPECIAL TUESDAY MASS TIME!
	 7:00 p.m.	 Bob Luciano (Neighbor)
Wednesday, May 11, 2016
	12:15 p.m.	 Antoinette Spuzzillo (Annette & Ray Kristosik)
Thursday, May 12, 2016
	 7:00 a.m.	 Bruce Ruic (Ed Ruic)
Friday, May 13, 2016
	12:15 p.m.	 Deceased Members of the Kascak Family
		    (Frank & Mary Fiorilli)
Saturday, May 14, 2016
	 5:00 p.m.	 Deceased Members of the Cipullo Family
		    (Cipullo Family)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Baccalaureate Mass
Sunday, May 15, 2016
	 8:30 a.m.	 Natalie Clemente (Tony Kellers)
	11:00 a.m.	 Anthony Tagg (Daughter Carole)
	 8:00 p.m.	 Living and Deceased of Holy Rosary

NOTE: If your family has requested a weekend Mass intention 
and you are present at the Mass, we invite you to bring up the
offertory gifts. Please inform an usher before Mass begins.

Daily Readings, Feast Days & Observances
Monday, May 9:
  Acts 19:1-8; Ps 68:2-3ab, 4-5acd, 6-7ab; Jn 16:29-33
Tuesday, May 10:
  Acts 20:17-27; Ps 68:10-11, 20-21; Jn 17:1-11a
Wednesday, May 11:
  Acts 20:28-38; Ps 68:29-30, 33-35a, 35bc-36ab; Jn 17:11b-19
Thursday, May 12:
  Acts 22:30; 23:6-11; Ps 16:1-2a and 5, 7-8, 9-10, 11;
  Jn 17:20-26
Friday, May 13:
  Acts 25:13b-21; Ps 103:1-2, 11-12, 19-20ab; Jn 21:15-19
Saturday, May 14: Saint Matthias, Apostle
  Acts 1:15-17, 20-26; Ps 113:1-2, 3-4, 5-6, 7-8; Jn 15:9-17
Sunday, May 15: Pentecost Sunday
  Acts 2:1-11; Ps 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34;
  1 Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13; or Rom 8:8-17; Jn 20:19-23

With Gratitude & Appreciation
Sunday, May 1: $ 4,322.71

Thank you for your generosity.
For information about electronic giving through Faith Direct, 
visit faithdirect.net. The Parish Code for Holy Rosary is OH473.

Sunday, May 8: Mothers Day
•	 Final Session of PSR/Atrium from 9:30 a.m. to 10:15 a.m.
•	 May Crowning at 10:15 a.m. in the Piazza
•	 Baby Bottle distribution – to benefit Womankind
•	 Please join us for coffee and donuts in the hall after the 8:30 a.m. 

and 11:00 a.m. Masses.

Monday, May 9: Culture of Life meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the hall.

Tuesday, May 10: St. Anthony Novena & Mass at 7:00 p.m. Weekday 
Mass on Tuesdays at 7:00 p.m. only (through June 7)

Saturday, May 14: Newman Baccalaureate Mass at 7:00 p.m. at Holy 
Rosary. All are welcome!

Sunday, May 15:
•	 Please join us for a special free breakfast hosted by Holy Rosary 

families after the 8:30 a.m. Mass in the hall – plus coffee/donuts.
•	 Please join us for coffee and donuts in the hall after the 11:00 a.m 

Mass.

Holy Rosary May Crowning Today, May 8th
The annual May Crowning will be next week on today, 
Sunday, May 8th at 10:15 a.m. in the Piazza next to the 
church. If there is inclement weather, please gather inside 
the church. All are invited to join the children who recently 
received First Communion and other parish families who 

will participate in this annual devotion to Our Blessed Mother.

Saint Anthony Novena Continues
Tuesday Mass time at 7:00 p.m.

The Novena to St. Anthony continues on Tuesdays. 
The Saint Anthony Novena will precede the weekday 
Liturgy, which begins at 7:00 p.m.

Please note that there is NOT a 12:15 p.m. Mass on Tuesdays during 
the Novena, which continues every Tuesday through June 7, 2016.

LITURGICAL MINISTERS for May 14-15
Lectors:
	 5:00 p.m.	 Marie Frank
	 8:30 a.m.	 Anne DeMarco
	 11:00 a.m.	 Mike Campanelli
	 8:00 p.m.	 Edward Occhionero
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion:
	 5:00 p.m.	 Chris Trotta, Maria Harasty, Frank DiFranco
	 8:30 a.m.	 Fred Karboski, Monica Karboski
	 11:00 a.m.	 Maria Campanelli, Ann Krapf
	 8:00 p.m.	 Dave Pindel, Heather Pindel
Altar Servers:
	 5:00 p.m.	 F. DiFranco, N. Trotta
	 8:30 a.m.	 L. Karboski, M. Karboski
	 11:00 a.m.	 H. Campanelli, K. Campanelli
	 8:00 p.m.	 R. Spena, M. Fallon

UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS:
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Culture of Life Meeting
Holy Rosary’s Culture of Life Committee is meeting 
Monday evening, May 9th at 7:00 p.m. in the church 
hall, to discuss upcoming projects. All are welcome; 
please join us!

My Dear Parish Family:

Have you ever sat quietly in a special place in your home, in a garden, 
a park, or perhaps in a church, silent before the Blessed Sacrament and 
meditated upon your pilgrimage with Jesus Christ….the days, months 
and years already lived, and all the tomorrows that we dream about? 
Where will this pilgrimage take us? How far can we go? How much can 
we do? We are ordinary people who, at our baptism, were filled with the 
Spirit of God and proclaimed to be priest, prophet and king.

As today’s readings are proclaimed, think back to when Jesus first began 
His ministry. He chose twelve men….fishermen, tax collectors….none 
of who were educated or even elevated in status. They traveled with Jesus 
day and night for three years. Jesus Christ became the one to whom they 
turned to for life-giving strength and guidance. They depended on His 
every word, but when Good Friday came, they lost the one who stirred 
their hearts and now Jesus was no longer with them. For three days they 
lived in fear and sadness. After the three days, Jesus resurrected and 
remained with the apostles for forty days, teaching and preparing them 
for yet another departure. He assured them that the Father would send the 
Spirit, who would empower them with the gifts needed to continue their 
pilgrimage here on earth. The readings give witness of Jesus’ departure 
as He was taken up to heaven in a cloud… the cloud being a symbol for 
the presence of God. There was no longer fear or sadness among the 
apostles; it was joy that overpowered their hearts.

The apostles were gifted in witnessing the Ascension of our Lord, but 
their work was in no way completed; they would now be working 
under the power of the Holy Spirit as they entered into a deeper phase 
of the pilgrimage… to not only preach the Word of Christ, but to live 
His Word, and build His Church as He commanded. They could never 
have imagined their destiny when they heard Jesus call to them and say, 
“follow me.”

Jesus has called each of us to follow Him on a pilgrimage that eliminates 
the pain and stress of mapping out our future, controlling the outcome 
of our dreams, or wasting time regretting the past. God created for each 
of us our own very special map that, if we live according to His Will, 
will enrich our lives in ways we could never imagine. Only God knows 
where we should be and when. For some of us, Jesus’ call to follow Him 
means caring for an elderly parent(s), a special needs child, or helping 
someone with a terminal illness. It might be raising a family to know, 
honor and love God or possibly to give your life in service as a priest or 
religious. Whether we are teachers, doctors, office workers, or a good 
friend, the path will turn many, many times, but as long as we allow 
the Holy Spirit to live within us, guide and protect our choices as we 
confront each challenge, we, like the apostles, will enter deeper in faith 
and closer to our God. The apostles, simple men, began building Christ’s 
Church, brick by brick, challenge after challenge. For centuries men and 
women have continued their legacy as builders and now, in this time, 
you and I have been chosen to continue as the builders of this great 
Church, living God’s Word as we walk wherever God’s map takes us, 
never alone and always in His love.

In Christ,
Anne DeMarco Pastoral Minister

Baby Bottle Distribution – Change for Life!
On Mothers’ Day weekend, May 7-8, we will again 
distribute empty baby bottles to collect your loose 
change and monetary donations for Womankind. This 
is our 10th annual collection to assist pregnant women 
and new mothers in need. Womankind offers prenatal 
care, counseling, and other support services. Since 
2007, Holy Rosary has donated a total of $15,600.00 to 
Womankind! Last year alone, your generous donation 
of loose change totaled $2,510.00. Please remember to 
return your baby bottle and donations on Fathers’ Day 
weekend, June 18-19. Thank you.

Holy Rosary Tuition Assistance
The Diocese of Cleveland encourages parishes who 
do not operate a Catholic School to provide assistance 
for children whose families are registered at that parish 
to attend a Catholic elementary school. This program 
subsidizes an amount sufficient to cover the difference 
between parishioner and nonparishioner tuition rates 
at area Catholic grade schools and allows families to 
remain active parishioners of their home parish. Any 
parish family with children enrolled in Kindergarten 
through 8th grade at a Catholic elementary school, and 
who is not currently participating in the parish tuition 
assistance program, are invited to contact Father Joe 
Previte at the Parish Office at (216) 421-2995 regarding 
specific details.

Altar Server Training
If you are interested in being trained as an altar server, 
please contact Father Joe Previte at 216-421-2995, ext. 
12. Children who are in grade 3 or above who have 
received First Communion are welcome to inquire. 
Adults are also needed, most especially for the 5:00 p.m. 
Vigil Mass on Saturdays and for the 8:00 p.m. Mass on 
Sunday evenings. Please email info@holy-rosary.org if 
you have any questions or want more information about 
attending a training session this month.
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50th Anniversary Mass – Cathedral of St. John the 
Evangelist, Sunday, July 31, 2016, 2:30 p.m. Mass

Reservations are now being accepted for couples married 50 years 
(married in 1966). Couples celebrating other significant anniversaries 
(55 or over) or who have missed previous celebrations are welcome 
to register and attend. Seating is limited at the Cathedral, therefore 
the number of guests will be determined by the seating capacity 
and total number registered. Deadline: Monday, June 27, 2016 – 
to include Jubilee couples’ names in worship aid. In early July, 
registered couples will receive a letter with instructions and parking 
details. If you have questions, contact Jane at 216-334-2978. To 
register, please contact Maureen Brown at the Holy Rosary Parish 
Office (216-421-2995).

Pray for those in the military,
law enforcement & firefighters

• Third District Cleveland Police
• Battalion I Cleveland Firefighters

• City of Bedford Safety Forces
• Firefighter Nicholas Angie, Euclid • First Lieut. Timothy Berger, 
Marines • Sgt. Dan Clementi, Shaker Hts. Police Dept. • Basic Patrol 
Officer Danny Clementi, Cleveland Hts Police Dept. • First Lieut. 
Evan Campbell, Marines • Rct. Frank DiPenti, Marines • SFC Daniel 
Geraci Elliott • Lt. Guy Estergall, Cleveland Fire Dept.• Patrol Officer 
Christopher Frato, Jr., Shaker Hts • Firefighter Joseph Frato, Akron 
• Cpl. Aaron Gobidas, Marines • Ryan Gvora, Mayfield Hts Firefighter 
• R.J. Harmon, Willoughby Hills Police Dept. • William Madan, 
Mayfield Hts Firefighter • Nicholas Mandato, Air Force • Sgt. Miles 
McGreehan, U.S. Army Reserves • Sgt. James Mixon • Sgt. Sean 
Moriarty, U.S. Army • Lt. Kevin Owens, Beachwood Police Dept.  
• A1C Stevan Previte, Air Force • Joseph Della Rosa, U.S. Coast Guard 
• Captain Jonathan Royer, Marines • Firefighter Michael Scabbo, 
Bedford • Matthew Scalisi, Cleveland Clinic Police Dept. • Deputy 
Rex Smith, Minnehaha County, SD • Mark Stack, Marine Reserves & 
Lorain Firefighter • Patrol Officer Matthew Sustarsic

118th Annual Feast of the Assumption – 
August 12 to 15, 2016

Save the Date! Only THREE MONTHS away!
This year’s four-day parish celebration of the Feast of the Assumption 
of the Blessed Virgin Mary will begin on Friday, August 12th through 
Monday, August 15th, 2016
Please mark your calendars and plan to volunteer – it’s our only parish 
fund raiser and many volunteers are needed before, during and after the 
Feast to make it another success! Volunteer forms will be available soon!

Vacation Bible School at St. Clare
St. Clare’s “Cave Quest” Vacation Bible School, Monday, June 13th-
Friday, June 17th, 9:30 a.m.-Noon. Open to all children from 4 years 
old (as of September 30, 2016) to those just finishing 6th Grade. The 
$50.00 fee per child includes daily Bible adventures, Saint of the 
Day, Catholic ID, snacks, Crafts, Games, Music, Activities, T-Shirt, 
evening Program & Open House on June 16th for family & friends, 
and a picnic lunch and activities for the children and staff on Friday 
morning, June 17th. To register or for more information, call Jeanne 
King at 440-449-4242, ext. 122 or email stcljeanne@att.net.  Forms 
are available online at www.saintclare.net under “Parish” tab, click 
“Religious Education” for “Vacation Bible School 2016 Registration 
Form.” To join us, register by June 10th! 

Stitch Ministry
Celebrate Jesus’ first days, between the 
Annunciation and the Visitation (May 31), by 
helping to swaddle a baby through Birthright. 
Since 2012, you have provided more than 175 
blankets to help mothers in need. You can knit or crochet a 
blanket, sew a quilt or make a tied-fleece blanket, or purchase 
a blanket. Blanket sizes can range from car seat and stroller 
size to crib size. A selection of knit and crochet patterns, 
instructions for making a tied-fleece blanket and links to free 
pattern web sites are available. Contact Patricia Cornacchione 
at 216-791-7166 or cornacchione@sbcglobal.net for details, or 
if you want to gather for stitching and fellowship. If you have 
a blanket ready to give now, you may drop it off in the church 
hall in the Stitch Ministry box. Thank you!

Ozanam Center – Volunteer Needed
Wanted: Intrepid, computer-literate volunteers to register clients 
at a food distribution site in East Cleveland. One Saturday 
per month, 9:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. Learn the registration app, 
register clients, and assist with minor computer setup.Reliable 
transportation is required. Good customer-facing skills a plus. 
Text or email Chris Trotta at (216) 408-9691, cptrotta@yahoo.
com.

Young Catholic Professionals – Cleveland
Tuesday, May 24th from 6:30 to 9:00 p.m. come join 
Bishop Lennon and hundreds of young professionally 
motivated Catholics at Shooter’s in the Flats for free drinks 
and appetizers to celebrate the launch of Young Catholic 
Professionals – Cleveland! YCP Cleveland is the newest 
chapter of one of the nation’s fastest-growing Catholic 
organizations, encouraging professionals in their 20s and 
30s to “Work in Witness for Christ.” To learn more, like us 
on Facebook at Facebook.com/ycpcleveland, send email to 
info@ycpcleveland.org or visit the national website, www.
youngcatholicprofessionals.org.

The Holy Rosary Capital Campaign
	 PARISH GOAL:......................$1,300,000.00
	 Pledges Made to date:.............$1,119,370.69
	 Payments Made to date:.........$   986,025.41
We are grateful for the sacrificial pledges and payments made 
by parish families and friends who believe in Continuing the 
Tradition that is Holy Rosary Parish. If interested in making 
a pledge or one-time contribution, please 
call (216) 421-2995. Payments may also be 
made automatically through Faith Direct at 
www.faithdirect.com. Thank you for your 
generosity & prayers.



Newman Catholic Campus Ministry
Sharon Bramante, Campus Minister

	 Email:	 sharon.bramante@case.edu
	 Phone:	 (216) 421-9614, ext. 302
	 Office:	 Inter Faith Center
		  11205 Euclid Avenue,
		  Cleveland, Ohio 44106
	 Website:	 www.cwrunewman.org

Wishing all graduating seniors and other degree recipients a safe and 
happy “Senior Week.” Don’t forget to R.S.V.P. to Sharon Bramante 
at sxb671@case.edu if you plan to attend the Baccalaureate Mass at 
7:00 p.m. Saturday, May 14. She would like to include your name in 
the program.

***This Week’s Schedule***

Monday, May 9, 5:45 p.m. Labre Homeless Outreach will continue 
to bring food and conversation to our friends living outside in 
Cleveland. If you are on campus or live close enough to help, 
please let us know! For more information, contact Labreinfo@
case.edu.

Tuesday, May 10, Lectio Bible Prayer Group 6:15 p.m. in the IFC. 
Please contact Peter Liao at pll21@case.edu for more information. 
Day of the week, time, and meeting format may change over the 
summer, so please contact Peter to give an opinion!

Saturday, May 14, at 7:00 p.m. Baccalaureate Mass in Holy Rosary 
Church. All degree recipients are welcome at this special Saturday 
Vigil Mass (fulfills your Sunday obligation). There will be a small 
gift for each of you from the Diocese of Cleveland – a memento 
of your time at CWRU and Holy Rosary Church. Please contact 
Sharon at sxb671@case.edu for more information.
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Karen Algiro
Jim Anderson
Michael Antonacci, Jr.
Judy Barnhart
Susan Bartelett
Karina Bellassai
Betty Bierut
Gabriella Bogardy
Susan Borgmann
Lisa Boyd
Eleanor Ann Bramante
Michael K. Buckholtz
Joanne Burns
Stacey Burnette
Marcia Burke
Ebe Chamberlin
Jose Christofano
Marie Cilenti
Patricia Cornacchione
Ethan Cox
Jackie Crabi
Michael P. Curran
Dawn Darcangelo
Frank DiLillo
Ann DiNunzio
Sadie Falorio
Alison Feighan
John Feighan
Peggy Fischer
Gabriella Frato
Venita Fratantonio
Maureen Gannon
Anthony Gatto
Jackie Gallagher
Rose Giordano
Florencio Gomez
Nick Grasso
Chris Gruttadaria
Marilyn & Ron Hanlon
Anton Hannaford
Terri Hannaford
Cathy Heimburger
Laurie Hemsoth
Michalina Hocevar
Frank Horvath
Albert Jann
Jaynanne Kapostasy

Josie Falorio Kolus
Warren Krapf
Rose LaMattina
Salvatore C. Lamont
Wendy Lindley
James Malatesta
Morgan Maloney
Bobby Mandato
Ron Mandato
Robert Manion
Anne Manno
Brian Martin
Jim Martin
Denise Martinez
Harry McNally
George Mertel
Joseph Monaco
Gus Nahra
Anthony Nunziata
Nancy Olah
Sylvia Paterniti
Mark Peck
Danielle Pelesec
Michael Peluso
Emily Pinzone
Shane Prichard
Patrick Pronio
Alexis Renick
Holly Renick
Gretchen Richmond
Susan Royer
John Sabetta
Donnie Sack
Joann Sack
Ramon Sanfelice
Anthony Sanzo
Ron Sanzo
Tom Satyshur
Antonino Scarpeti
Charles Skripko
Jackie Smith
Carole Tagg
Karyn Thomas
Seymour Ullman
Jeff Vandermeulen
Cordelia Willets
Donald Worthington

PRAYER INTENTIONS:
Please keep the following individuals
and their caregivers in your prayers. 

Are you interested in the Catholic Faith?
We invite you to learn what the Church teaches and to 
ask those perplexing and difficult questions you may 
have about the Church. We invite inquirers and those 
who are not baptized, as well as baptized Christians 
from Protestant or Evangelical backgrounds, and 
baptized Catholics who have not 
received Eucharist and Confirmation. 
Please contact Fr. Joseph Previte or 
Anne DeMarco at (216) 421-2995.

Bulletin Submissions may be sent to tmoore@holy-
rosary.org before Monday at 5:00 p.m., or 216-421-2995, 
ext. 18.

Collection for Catechetical Ministries
Please support the annual collection for Catechetical Ministries of the 
Office of Catechetical Formation & Education (a special envelope is in 
the parishioner’s box of envelopes). Funding supports Newman Campus 
Ministry, Adult Faith Formation, Media Literacy, Parish Catechetical 
Leadership training and Catechist Certification. This year the collection 
is this weekend, May 7-8, 2016. Please consider giving a gift to this 
very special collection.


